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Otters 

96% 

Dragonflies 

88.9% 

 

 

Saturday 14th 

December 

Carols at the 

Public Hall 

Monday 16th 

December 

Parent’s Forum 

2.30-3pm 

Tuesday 17th 

December 

Panto Visit 

Wednesday 

18th December 

Christmas lunch 

Wednesday 

18th December 

Brass  

Performance 

2.15pm 

Friday 20th 

December 

Last day of term 

Tuesday 7th 

January 

First day back 

Dates for the Diary 

Kingfishers 
98% 

The Little Fir Tree 

Well done to all the children for taking part 

in our Christmas Performance of The Little 

Fir Tree.  The children and staff did an 

amazing job in putting on such a wonderful 

show. 

Thank you everyone who came along and 

supported the Late Night Shopping Event in 

Budleigh, Reindeer Run and Wreath making 

last weekend.  

 

Proposed Breakfast Club 

Thank you to everybody who responded to 

the Breakfast Club survey, we hope to in-

form you about whether it will go ahead or 

not next week.  

 

Pantomime. 

On Tuesday we are off to the pantomime. 

The children will need to wear their school 

uniform please and bring a packed lunch. We 

will be leaving school just after 9am so 

please ensure prompt drop off and will re-

turn to school for a late lunch by 1.30. The 

children are allowed to bring a small packet 

of sweets to eat during the interval if they 

wish to do so.  

Christmas Brass Performance  

There will be a  Christmas Brass Perfor-

mance on Wednesday 18th December at 

2.15pm. Parents are  welcome to attend. 

 

Fizz Pop Science 

After the exciting assembly in school on 

Wednesday the after school club got 

booked up straight away.  We are going to 

hold a second club after February half 

term for the children who didn't get space 

in the upcoming club.  Details will go on 

Fizz Pop Science’s website soon!  

 

After School Sports Club  

The after school multi sports club run by 

Premier Sports will be continuing after 

Christmas. Please keep checking the  

Premier Sports website to sign up. 

 

Christmas Dinner 

We are having our school Christmas dinner 

on Wednesday. Children are welcome to 

wear a Christmas jumper to school. 

 

Email address 

If we do not already have your email ad-

dress please can you inform the office of 

it ASAP. Thank you 

Please note that our email address has now 

changed to  

admindrakes@thelink.academy  

 

Christmas Holidays 

Reminder that we break up for Christmas 

on Friday 20th December and school re-

sumes on Tuesday 7th January. 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

Facebook and share our posts! 

Search for; 

Drakes CofE Primary School 

https://www.facebook.com/Drakes-CofE-Primary-School-353628848561341/?ref=bookmarks

